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From: George Bairey <gbandmb@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 1:47 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Water Grab

Please refer to op-ed piece in the Modesto Bee, July 24, 2018 written by members of the Boards of Directors for
Modesto Irrigation District and Turlock Irrigation District.

It raises the question of why the studies and plans for managing the Tuolumne River were not considered when the
State Water Resources Control Board made its recommendations to increase flows at the expense of residents and
economies of the San Joaquin Valley.

Marie Bairey
3308 Worthington Drive
Modesto, CA 95350





